
    

           South Calcutta Girls’ College 

                             Notice 

 

Notice no. :150/2020-2021        Date : 18.06.2021 

 

All the teachers are requested to attend the ‘ Orientation Programme’ for 

the uses of e-resources through NLIST on 19.06.21 at 5 p.m through Google Meet. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            


